ASHFORD AND DISTRICT ROAD RUNNING CLUB

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD 17th October 2013 8.45pm

Present:   	Steve Hickman, , Robin Butler, Helen Weeden, Sandi Starling, Dean Bracken, Gill Pragnell, , Clare Jenkins 

Apologies: 	Eddie Rodger


Last meeting Minutes:
Minutes were proposed by Steve Hickman seconded by Robin Butler

10K
Martin and Steve are arranging a meeting to discuss the 10k, Rob and Sandi will attend.

We now have a list of the marshall points:
1 – Gate
2 – Lenacre Street
3 – Faversham Road 
4 – Landrover Experience 
5 – Chruch
6 – Triangle
7 – The Mill
8 – Wheel – Jon and Ann have already offered to marshall this point
9 – Nash Court
10 – Water Station – We will ask the Scouts to man this again in 2014

Therefore we need 20 volunteers to cover all of the marshal points.  The Car Park will be in the same place as last year.  Dean Bracken will be on the Tannoy with Sandi assisting.  Steve Hickman will be the chief marshall.

We will still give free tea and a bacon sandwich to marshalls.


Meal 29th November
Claire has booked The Wheel for the members dinner and the club will pay for each member to have dinner (there is a set menu).  Members will be asked to buy their own drinks.  Claire will be asking for numbers shortly.


New Members
Steve Hickman and Robin Butler seconded two new members:
Christoper Boyce
Michael Teale

Finance
Bank balance is £3,083.76  with £941.86 still in the Building Society Account still to be transferred.
A cheque for kit valued at £1,300 is still to be debited.



Kit
Dean has ordered Vests which should arrive early December.  Kit will only be handed out once money is paid.  Sorry but no money =no kit so please remember to bring it to the club.

Half Marathon
We have been approached by Martin at Nice Works to see if we are interested in getting together with Charing to make a half Marathon.  If we are interested Martin will speak to the school.  The committee voted unanimously  in favour of taking this a step further.


AOB
The Committee is required to point out that our insurance only covers runs that leave from Sandyacres at 7pm on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  It is still our policy that NO FEMALE RUNNERS SHOULD RUN ALONE.  
If you are meeting earlier please remember that you are responsible for each other and the run cannot be labelled “a club run”

Helen Weeden has given the committee notification that she will be resigning as Record Keeper.  Sandi will add a message to Facebook highlighting the committee vacancies and committee members were asked to seek out members who may be of value if they joined the committee.

Meeting closed at 9.34pm
DONM – Thursday 5th December 2013, which will be the last meeting of the year.
